

Chris Servheen

From: Chris Servheen
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 1:40 PM
To: 'Steve_Cain@nps.gov'
Subject: RE: Option 2 action by YES

Yes, that is correct. We need YES to vote on what they desire.

The IGBC conference call was Friday as you know I am sure. All agencies voted for option #2 except Montana who wanted option #1. Idaho and Wyoming wanted to know if it was possible to shorten the 18-24 month time frame for a synthesis and we need to discuss this tomorrow afternoon.

c

Christopher Servheen, Ph.D.
Grizzly Bear Recovery Coordinator
Region 6 White Nose Syndrome Coordinator USFWS College of Forestry and
Conservation University Hall, Room 309 University of Montana Missoula, MT 59812
Phone 406-243-4903 Fax 406-329-3212 Email address: grizz@umontana.edu
<http://www.cfc.umt.edu/GrizzlyBearRecovery/>
<http://www.fws.gov/whitenosesyndrome/>

"If there are no dogs in heaven, then when I die I want to go where they went." - Will Rogers

-----Original Message-----

From: Steve_Cain@nps.gov [mailto:Steve_Cain@nps.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 1:33 PM
To: Chris Servheen
Subject: Option 2 action by YES

Hi Chris,

Am I correct in the assumption that you would like YES to formally approve (via a vote) FWS to proceed with option 2 for addressing the 9th Circuit decision, or are you thinking about another level of process? I am prepping Mary for the meeting and wanted to make sure I had this right.

Thanks.....Steve

++++
Steve Cain

Senior Wildlife Biologist
Grand Teton National Park
P.O. Box 170
Moose, WY 83012
(307)739-3485

+++++

"If there are no dogs in Heaven, then when I die I want to go where they went." Will
Rogers